
Minutes of the Planning Committee of the Board of Education 
Regional School District 14 www.ctreg.14.org
 
A meeting of the Planning Committee of the Regional School District 14 Board of 
Education was held on December 8, 2008 at 4:30 p.m. in the Conference Room of the 
Central Office, 5 Minortown Road, Woodbury, Connecticut. 
 
Present were Dr. Robert Cronin, Nonnewaug Interim Principal Kim Gallo and committee 
members Linda Bulvanoski, Chuck Cosgriff, Monica Gati and Steve Sordi. 
 
Linda Bulvanoski called the meeting to order at 4:30 p.m. 
 
The committee discussed the following items. 
 

1. Music Department Offerings at Nonnewaug High School and how those electives 
are weighted.  

2. The Planning Committee voted to have an early dismissal on December 23, 2008 
as is common practice in many other school districts. 

3. The Planning Committee approved a Vo-Ag out of state, overnight field trip to 
Lancaster, PA scheduled for January 9-10, 2009. 

4. The Planning Committee decided to post information about Reading Enrichment 
Programs offered by the University College at Fairfield University on Parent  
Information Boards in each school 

5. Dr. Cronin suggested the idea of featuring a presentation made by each school at  
future planning committee meetings.  The Planning Committee concurred.  
Bethlehem Elementary School will be the first school to present. 

6. Mrs. Gallo presented the changes that would appear in the Program of Studies at 
Nonnewaug High School for the 2009-2010 school year.  Dr. Cronin asked to be 
provided with a copy of the curriculum for the new courses being proposed. 

7. The Planning Committee discussed characteristics that they were looking for 
in a High School Principal. 

8. Dr. Cronin presented a draft of his Organizational Chart.  He wanted committee 
members to establish a common understanding of the new positions being 
proposed and their purpose. 

 
 
Mrs. Gati made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Mr. Sordi.  The Planning Committee 
Meeting was adjourned at 5:50 p.m. 
 
 
Submitted, 
 
Linda Bulvanoski 
Regional School District #14 Board of Education 
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